
VAPO, The Parent Organization of Valley Academy 

July Meeting Minutes – Governing Council 

7/11/2023| Time: 8:15 AM| Meeting called to order by: A. Sessler (President) 

Location: VAPO Room 

Meeting was called to order at 8:18 a.m. 

In Attendance 

A. Sessler (President)     V. Brooks (Principal) 

B. Gebhart (Secretary)     A. Smith (Athletics)  

C. Ushakov (Vice President/Coyote Pride)  E. Billings (Library) 

K. Morawa (Treasurer)     A. Bratlien-Adams (Office Assistance) 

V. Eckles (Staff Appreciation)    C. Gorman (Event Fundraising)  

R. Sadeghi (Special Events)  

Guests 

      

Administrator’s Report            

V. Brooks – Would like to match our coach’s stipends.  Would like to update the whole computer lab in 

the next two years.  Mrs. Calderon will be our new testing coordinator. 

New Business              

A. Sessler – Review/approval of meeting minutes – A. Smith motioned the vote, K. Morawa seconded. All 

in favor, no opposition.   

Treasurer              

 

Secretary’s Report 

 

Library 

E. Billings – Will try to move the Book Fair to 9/17/2023-9/22/2023. 

Coyote Pride  

C. Ushakov – Will be adding sweatshirts.  First Spirit Day ice cream is 9/1/2023. 



Staff Appreciation             

V. Eckles – Staff Breakfast is on 7/27/2023 at 7:30 a.m. for about 84 staff members. 

Office Fundraising (Open Position)            

 

Event Fundraising               

A. Sessler – Fall Fundraiser is 8/17/2023-8/30/2023, will be with Zagg and Mr. Ray will sell water bottles. 

Athletics              

 

8th Grade Promotion (Open Position)           

 

Office Assistance           

A. Bratlien-Adams – DIBELS 8/14/2023-8/31/2023, Picture day 9/6/2023. 

Special Events 

R. Sadeghi – The next caught being good is 9/12/2023.  Family Fun Night is 9/21/2023. 

Office Communication            

A. Sessler – Upcoming events: New Parent Orientation 7/26/2023, Meat the Teacher 7/28/2023 and 

Boo-hoo Breakfast 8/3/2023. 

Next Meeting 

8/8/2023 | Time 8:15 a.m. | Location VAPO Room  

Meeting adjourned at 8:54 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mrs. Brie Gebhart 

Secretary 

VAPO, The Parent Organization of Valley Academy 


